
 

More Information 
Please call 311 for questions or concerns about this project. You may also visit calgary.ca/waterprojects to learn 
more about this and other City of Calgary projects. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve our storm 
system and build an important part of the future LRT corridor 

OCTOBER 2020 
 
Project Background  
 
The City of Calgary is building a new dry storm pond 

and completing the construction of an embankment 

that will be part of the corridor for the future Green 

Line LRT. The pond and embankment are being built 

on the west half of the former Ogden Dry Waste 

Management Facility. This is a complex project that 

requires 24/7 activity at the worksite. Most of the work 

is expected to be completed by the end of December 

2020. Minor surface work will take place in the spring 

of 2021. 

Morgan Construction and Environmental Ltd. is the 

prime contractor hired by The City to complete the 

project. 

What we did in September 

 

Working at night, September 2020 

We continue to enjoy surprisingly good weather 

conditions. That has allowed us to accomplish:  

✓ Activated night construction shift to speed 

up completion of the project; 

✓ Continued pumping and treatment ground 

water. Pumping needs have declined as the 

project advances;   

✓ Hauled out of the site over 3,000 truckloads 

of contaminated soils and garbage for 

proper disposal at a City landfill. 

✓ Brought in over 5,000 truckloads of clean fill 

to build the embankment for the future 

Green Line LRT;   

✓ Provided emergency support to the South 

Hill Mobile Homes Park to fight a fire in the 

community. 

 

Morgan crew providing emergency support to the 

community, September 2020 

What to expect in October  

✓ Groundwater pumping and treatment will 

continue, but at slower pace. Night 

treatment will likely be reduced or even 

eliminated;  

✓ The night construction shift will remain 

active for the month of October;   

✓ Now that most of the waste within the work 

site has been removed, we will be able to 

focus on completing the embankment and 

continue progressing with the pond; 

✓ The installation of a large structure related to 

the pond may affect temporarily the use of 

sidewalk on the east side of 24 St SE north 

of 91 AV SE.  

As the project advances, there will be noise, dust and 

lighting typical of construction of this nature. We will 

continue monitoring possible issues and take 

corrective actions to keep disturbances at reasonable 

levels.  


